
 
             Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

     Saturday, February 15 

5:00 p.m.   Vigil Mass 

    +Mary T. Hauser 

                      Sunday, February 16 

 8:30 a.m.       People of the Parish 

10:00 a.m.     +George Eldridge   

  5:00 p.m.     +Apolonio Latar Sr. Gregoria Castro Latar 

                       Monday, February 17 

9:00 a.m.      +Rocco & Ernestine Natalicchio 

     Tuesday, February 18 

   (St. Bernadette Soubirous,V) 

7:30 a.m.       +Teresa Dolan 

       Wednesday, February 19 

6:15 p.m. *    +Edward  R. Breen                          

                         Thursday, February 20   

7:30 a.m.      +Walter Soehngen 

  Friday, February 21 

7:30 a.m.       +Robert Gregory, Jr. 

  Saturday, February 22 
  (St. Margaret of Cortona Penitent) 

 5:00 p.m. Vigil Mass 

                      + Clifford Petterson 

  Sunday, February 23 
  (St. Peter Damian, BCD) 

                Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time  

  8:30 a.m.      +Angelina Gentile-Renoux    

10:00 a.m.       People of the Parish    

  5:00 p.m.      +Stanley Pich 

*Extraordinary Form 

 

Presidents’ Day 

February 17, 2020 

Mass will be celebrated at 9:00 a.m. 

The office will be closed and re-open on 

Tuesday at 9:00 a.m. 

 

 

     

 

 

 

Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 

 

February 9, 2020 –$ 5,466.00 

Mail Donations $630.00 

Snow Removal $941.00 

 

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 
in your will and estate planning.  

 
Week of  February 15-21, 2020  

 
MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 

 
 

+Sacred Heart+  
Frank & Vickie DeMonico 
Tony & Judy Zyskowski 

                            

Please keep us updated on your loved ones. 
Roger Gregor, Janice Gowen,  

Phyllis Mason, Florence Unverzagt, 

Maria C Silva, Jean Obst, Luke Mayell, 

Patricia Ronan, Noel Gowran,  

Isabel Rendon, Judi Zyskowski, 

Samuel Saloom,Jr, Debbie Canuso-Danley,  

Debra Doyle, Kathleen McGreevy, Michael Majewski, 

Bernadette Haase, Suzanne Boyce, Christopher Haase, 

John Gregor, Basilda Barbosa Fernandes, Debra Doyle 

Karen Kleinschmidt, Josephine Dehlinger, Kristin Rein, 

Peggy Reynolds, Helen Kovacs, Carol Ostrowski, 

Gloria Gregor-Hughes, Joyce Hanula, Nancy Rouke, 

Emerson Harper, Joan Petersen, Susan Wiecek Shecter, 

Rebecca Rannazzisi, Louis Kadubic, Renee Giliberti. 

 

2020 Bishop’s Annual Appeal 

Stepping forward in Faith: Grace in Action 

Please watch your mailbox for a letter from Bishop 

Checchio coming to you this week announcing the 

2020 Bishop’s Annual Appeal.  The campaign will 

again be conducted during Lent and our parish can 

earn a rebate of 50% of the amount collected over 

goal. 

Through your support of the Bishop’s Annual Appeal 

you help those in our diocese whose needs are the 

greatest. – the poor, the homeless, and those 

struggling with illness or grief.   

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for 

February 

Listen to the Migrants’ Cries 

We pray that the cries of our migrant brothers 

and sisters, victims of criminal trafficking, 

may be heard and considered. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

February 16, 2020 

“”For I tell you, unless your righteousness exceeds that of 

the scribes and Pharisees, you will never enter the 

kingdom of heaven.”  MATTHEW 5:20 

The scribes and Pharisees lived according to the 

letter of the law and they used this to elevate 

themselves above the other people.  Jesus is clear – 

it’s the love that you have in your heart that will get 

you to heaven.  Simply following church rules out of 

obligation, not love, does not put you on the path to 

heaven.  Attending Mass on Sunday and then 

gossiping about a fellow parishioner in the parking lot 

is an example of a modern day Pharisee. 

 
Lucky Calendar Congratulations to Frank DeMonico 

our Lucky Winner for February.  Lucky Calendars are 

still being sold   There are still 12 more prizes to win.   

 
If you received your Confirmation this  

past October, the Certificates are now 

available for you to pick up in the 

Sacristy after Mass.  

 
A Note from Deacon Kevin O’Brien: 

To my Corpus Christi brothers and sisters, 

Thanks for all your prayers and good wishes for me 

during these past several months.  Following a cardiac 

event in this past summer, what followed was no less 

than a dozen different medications to “help” with the 

recovery process.  Needless to say all but one of those 

meds set me back in many ways; some side effects being 

worse than others.  I hope to see you all soon again and 

know of my prayers for each and every one of you!         

                       In Christ Jesus, Deacon Kevin 

 
Family Movie Night 

Bring a friend and join us for a night 

of fellowship.  FREE Admission and 

light refreshments!  

Friday – Feb 21, 2020- Church Hall.  Movie 

starts at 7 pm- Movie “Christian Mingle”     

Romantic Comedy (Rated PG) 

 
The Welcoming Ministry would 

like to thank all who supported and 

contributed to our successful bake 

sale  “May the Church be a place…where you 

feel welcomed, loved, forgiven, and encouraged 

to live according to the good life of the gospel”  

Pope Francis. 

Wednesday, February 26, 2020 

Schedule for Ash Wednesday 

7:30 a.m. Mass, 12 Noon Service,  

5:00 p.m. Service, 6:15 p.m. Low 
Mass (Extraordinary Form)   

7:30 p.m. Mass Portuguese Mass 

 
Would you like to recycle for a good cause?  

We are collecting 1lb. empty tin cans of 

coffee (lid included) and empty egg cartons 

(made of paper), please drop them off in the usher’s 

closet (red bin).  These items will be used for a project 

sponsored by the Evangelization Ministry to help Elijah’s 

Promise Soup Kitchen and Faith Formation children’s 

activities.  For any questions, please contact Eliana @ 

732-770-8245.  Collection of recycled items will take 

place between Feb. 15-28th.   

 
Pet Supply Drive -Grade 5 Faith 

Formation Class is sponsoring a Pet 

Supply Drive to benefit local animal 

shelters as part of a class project. When: 

Feb 1-Feb. 23rd Drop off location:  Corpus Christi Church 

– boxes in foyer.  For bulky/large items or if you have 

any questions, please contact Eliana 732-770-

8245/corpuschristievm@gmail.com   We are collecting 

Dry/Wet Cat Food -Kitchen & Yard size trash bags 

Dry/Wet Dog Food Toys, Towels   Cat Treats / Dog Milk 

bones Pet Beds  - Scoopable Cat Litter 

Bleach/laundry detergent – Paper towels 

 
MEMORIALIZING PEWS- If you have not yet 

made arrangements for a pew but are 

considering it, whether a family name or In 

Memory of a Loved One, call the parish 

office to sign up or for more information.  

Donation is $500.00. Please note you may wish to 

make installment payments 

 
Volunteers needed to help CRAFT 

and/or BAKE on Saturday, Feb. 29th 

from 12:30pm -2 pm in the Church 

Hall. We will be crafting beautiful 

paper flower centerpieces for Elijah’s Promise Soup 

Kitchen.  We will also be baking samples of our Irish Soda 

Bread for our upcoming fundraiser on March 15th.  No skills 

needed, we have volunteers ready to help you learn.  There 

will be light refreshments served in addition to fellowship 

and fun!  Please call or text Ann Marie Karczmit at 732-801-

3569 with any questions. 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 


